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CLP Highlights of the Season   
As the weather warms up, we are happy to share some recent
highlights with our California Western family! 

Congratulations and
Best Wishes! 

CLP student fellow, Andrea Martinez,
and CLP student manager, Sofia
Carrasco, first joined CLP in their 2nd
year of law school. They have
excelled in their work helping to
provide services to individuals in
need. As a student fellow, Andrea
developed and managed a new
project that tracks outcomes for
individuals after they come to our
clinics and provides follow-up
services, as needed. Sofia jumped
into the role of student manager with
gusto, eagerly increasing CLP’s social
media presence. She created a
Linkedin account to help connect
current law students to past
participants of our programs and
foster a sense of community. We will
miss both Andrea and Sofia as they
will be graduating this spring, but we
know they have an exciting path
ahead of them. We are excited to see
what is in store for them in the future!   Andrea Martinez, CLP Student Fellow (left) 

& 
Sofia Carrasco, CLP Student Manager (right)  

Experiential Learning in the Field 
In an effort to further enrich the clinical
experience for our students, we have
added field trips to our curriculum. This
trimester, CLP students visited the Small
Claims Court and gained a more in depth
understanding of how to navigate this self-
help service. Students also visited One
Safe Place, and learned about the legal and
social services available to those who have
experienced violence. With a more in-
depth understanding of services that might
be available to individuals who come to our
clinics, our students are better informed
and more effective advocates.
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Spotlight: CLP is
featured in San Diego
Lawyer Magazine 
Our very own Assistant Director,
Ted Janowsky, wrote an article for a
recent issue of San Diego Lawyer
Magazine on the important role CLP
plays in training students to be both
empathetic and strong advocates
for their community. Read the full
article here.

  

Celebration! Lunar New
Year 

CLP meets clients where they are, and
sometimes that provides us with
additional opportunities to learn about
diverse groups in our community. On
February 23rd, during our regular clinic
at Rosa Parks Elementary School, CLP
staff, students, and interpreters were
able to take part in the school’s Lunar
New Year celebration. We enjoyed
traditional Vietnamese food, music,
and performances.

CLP staff, students, and interpreters
Spring 2024 

https://issuu.com/sdcba/docs/san_diego_lawyer_jan-feb_2024/30

